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Subject: SA0103 Gear motor kit no longer available 
 

 

Due to some internal components in this kit being no longer available, it is necessary that we no 

longer supply this gear motor kit. 

 

For future orders it will be necessary to order the individual components, as called out in the 

specific models parts list.  We will also be removing subs from our system that were previously 

directed to this kit. 

 

Note:  It is recommended that the capacitor and protector are replaced any time the gear motor is 

changed.  See SB19-0004 for additional information related to the protector. 

 

If you have question concerning this Service Bulletin, please contact the Technical Support 

Department at tech-support@hoshizaki.com or 1-800-233-1940. 
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